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Change of Date for AGM 2024  
 

18 October 2024: Quickstep Holdings Ltd (ASX: QHL) (Quickstep or the Company) wishes to update the market 

regarding a change to the date of its Annual General Meeting (AGM). 

On 30 September 2024, the Company announced  that the AGM  was  scheduled  for  19 November 2024.  

However,  the date for the AGM has changed to 10am on Monday 25 November 2024. 

Full meeting details will be provided in the Notice of AGM that will follow this announcement. 

 

 

 

-END- 

 

 

 

This announcement was approved for release by the Quickstep Board of Directors. 

 

Ava Bentley 

Company Secretary 

abentley@quickstep.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

About Quickstep Holdings   

Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX: QHL) is the largest independent aerospace composite business in Australia, with 

facilities in Sydney, Geelong, Melbourne and Dallas. More information about Quickstep is available at 

www.quickstep.com.au   
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